
From: Barbara  
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 7:36 PM 
To: Barbara <dancekat@burlingtontelecom.net> 
Subject: [External] Please Pass H.99/S.29 
 

Hello, 
 
I am writing to URGE you to support H.99/s.29.  Make Vermont the 11th State to pass 
this important legislation! PLEASE Ban the trade in wildlife parts!  There is NO EXCUSE! 
We MUST PROTECT WILDLIFE NOW! 
 
I thank you, in advance for doing the right thing by passing this bill. 
 
Barbara Mines 
Burlington 
 


